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UPDATE:  

TRAFFIC UPDATE: – KUB contractor crews will close a section of Sutherland Avenue to 
through traffic between Forest Park Boulevard and Forest Heights Road continuously 
(except for the weekend of July 8-9, when the road will reopen to normal traffic flow) 
starting Wednesday, July 5, through Monday, July 10, 2023, as work is performed on 
the wastewater collection system pipes and manholes. This work will not affect the 
Bearden Greenway along Sutherland Avenue. Follow detour signs for alternate routes. 
Access to driveways will be maintained.

KUB contract crews continue work on the wastewater collection system in the 
following areas July 10-14:

• �Pipe bursting installations and manhole replacements with intermittent road 
closures (Intermittent lane closures)

	 o �Longview Road
	 o �Village Road
	 o �Forest Hills Boulevard
	
• Open-cut Construction (Road & lane closures. Access to driveways maintained.)	
	 o ��Chambliss Avenue
	 o ��Newcom Avenue
	 o ��Sutherland Avenue (See traffic notice above.)

• Clean-up and restoration (Intermittent lane closures) 
	 o Hillview Road
	 o �Renford Road
	 o Forest View Road
	 o Forest Heights Road

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement 

@KnoxKUB @knoxvilleutilitiesboard @KnoxKUB

Connect and learn more.

Find these updates and more on Nextdoor.


